
We are excited to announce that 

after several years of hard work 

and incredible community  

involvement, the HEALTHH  Project 

is wrapping up.  
 

We are in the process of analyzing data and  

reporting our findings to the Norton Sound Health 

Corporation and communities of the region. The 

data collection phase of HEALTHH finished on 

March 31st, 2020.  

 

We are looking to share community member 

HEALTHH Project experiences. If you would like to 

share a story about your involvement with 

HEALTHH, please email us at:  

hearthealthh@gmail.com.  

 

Keep a look out! Study results will be posted to: 

https://www.nortonsoundhealth.org/about-us/

research/ 

 

We could not have done this without your  

involvement. 

 

Thank you! 
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